
 

Be part of the PSA’s Youth Day production 
 

On Youth Day 2019, the Union of Choice will pay tribute to young people who have dedicated their 

professional lives to be of service to their country and its citizens. You, as one of this group of people, 

can be part of the PSA’s Youth Day commemoration video.  

 

Send a 30-second video clip to communication@psa.co.za where you tell us: 

 

• What changes you would like to see in the Public Service to improve service delivery and your 

working environment? 

• Why you chose the PSA as your Union of Choice? 

 

Thank you for participating! 

 

 

Ivan Fredericks 

GENERAL MANAGER 
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